"2013 Good Book Exchange" with New Approach (22/10/2013)

Dear All,
"Good Book Exchange" is an annual activity held in the Library to promote reading habits.

This time round, in order to encourage more book sharing and exchange, the Library has taken a new
approach to organize the “2013 Good Book Exchange” activity. Book donation is now incorporated into the
book exchange.The activity is held from now until 31st December this year.

In addition, a small book exhibition has been set up at the lobby of the Library, displaying a wide variety of
good books for exchange.

For details and guidelines of the activity, you may refer to the attached files.
All are welcome to join this event!

Regards,

UM Library

b
EZOB book exchange rules_eng_2.pdf

|

3 & % #Good Look Exchouge

-l



http://libinfo.umac.mo/UMLib/userFiles/File/201310/20131023154849239.pdf

